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Dear Legislators,
I have lived in Laurelhurst for 32 years and live in a modest bungalow on Hassalo Street.  From
my front porch I can see two giant houses that were built in the last year.  There are also
several down the street and at least one on Hazelfern, one block over.  These were once small,
historic homes that were torn down and replaced with giant houses selling for a million
dollars. 
How can this be considered affordable housing to anyone in their right mind?  This is simply
greed on the part of developers and builders.
Please do not support state wide regulation of our housing by a few developers and builders
whose only object is to make money, not to provide affordable housing.
Please vote against HB 2007!
Jana McBride
4254 NE Hassalo St.
Portland, OR  97213
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